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Attendance Awareness Month 

The Mayor’s Office and the  

United Way partnered with  

TUSD to implement a local  

recognition initiative for  

Attendance Awareness Month.  

 

First place winners received a trophy and a flag.  

Second and third place winners received engraved 

certificates signed by Mayor Rothschild.  

 

 



Soleng Tom 
96.2% attendance 



Miles Exploratory 
94.8% attendance 



Dodge Magnet Middle 

95.3% attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flags will rotate each month to the school with the 
best attendance at each level. 



University High 

95.4% attendance 
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Attendance Awareness Month 

Even though September was Attendance Awareness Month, 

the partners have committed to supporting this initiative 

throughout the entire school year. 

 



Common Ground Award 
TUSD’s Five-Year Strategic Plan named one of three 
finalists in the planning category. 

 

The award recognizes community leaders, projects and 
events with successful collaboration for the overall benefit 
of the community. 

 

Winners will be announced during the MPA’s annual 
banquet on December 12th at La Paloma.  

 

More information at www.mpaaz.org 
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